

Gynecologic Endocrine Associates P.C.

Alvin F. Goldfarb, M.D.

Suite 1520 1015 Chestnut St. Philadelphia, PA 19107 (215)-928-0200 November 24, 1986

J.E.H. Spence, M.D.
University of Ottawa
Department of Obstetrics
and Gynecology
1053 Carling
K1Y 4E9
Ottawa, Ontario
Canada

Dear John:

Thank you for your letter of November 12, 1986. At the present moment, everybody voted in favor of using the logo until the Society grows, and we can get hold of an artist to develop an expensive one for us. So, temporarily, be patient, and we will just work with this one.

I wonder if you and I might not consider the following fact; when we met in Toronto, we had agreed that \$150 Canadian money would be acceptable to join the organization as a Founding Fellow. At the present rate of exchange, and including the fact that the bank will add an additional \$15 service charge, this amounts to Thus, it would appear that the \$89 USA. Canadian membership is getting an almost 50% reduction in fee. I checked with other organizations, including ACOG, which only accepts dues payments in US dollars. I wonder if you and I might not address this question, because it is going to have to be faced head on, probably within the next six months, once we get through the Founding Membership phase.

I look forward to hearing from you concerning this point.

With best wishes.

Cordially,

Alvin F. Goldfarb, M.D.

AFG/rc

## UNIVERSITÉ D'OTTAWA



## **UNIVERSITY OF OTTAWA**

November 12, 1986

Dr. A. Goldfarb
President
N.A.S.P.A.G.
Suite 1520
1015 Chestnut Street
PHILADELPHIA, PA
U.S.A. 19107

Dear Dr. Goldfarb,

RE: Logo - N.A.S.P.A.G.

Thank you for your recent submission regarding the logo for N.A.S.P.A.G. I personally believe it should have something feminine depicting the age in it and I think North America is not the essence of the organization but the young woman or child. It looks too cold (sterile). It doesn't signify what we are trying to emphasize.

Yours sincerely,

ce, M.D., F.R.C.S.(C)

JEHS:kjl